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Telephone (604) 886-2722 Fax : (604)886-2713 Email: Unifor1119@gmail.com 

Local 1119 

July 23/15 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

The Company announced today the permanent closure of the Paper/TMP 

effective immediately, the Company stated everyone is to report to work on 

their normal shifts until otherwise notified; everyone will be working for the 

next 12 weeks.  

We have struck a labour adjustment committee to work with the Company to 

discuss ways of mitigating the effect of this announcement. We expect our 

initial meeting will be early next week. 

Throughout this difficult process we will be calling special membership 

meetings to report to the membership on the progress of the Labour 

Adjustment Committee. 

  

The following Executive Members are on the Union’s Labour Adjustment 

Committee: 

 

Don Rheaume, President Local 1119. 

 

Noel Collins, Vice President Local 1119  

 

Dave Strom, 2
nd

 Vice President Local 1119. 

 

Rob Giroux, Chief Shop Steward Local 1119. 

 

Bruce Mc Nevin, Recording Secretary Local 1119. 

 

Throughout the next 12 weeks your Union Labour Adjustment Committee 

will be available by phone or and at the Union Hall to assist and answer 

questions.     

In solidarity, 

 

Don Rheaume 

President Unifor Local 1119 


